
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
VELVYSLANECTVÍ FILIPÍNSKÉ REPUBLIKY 

PRAGUE 

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO.  01-2021 

On the Entry of Vaccinated Individuals into the Philippines 

Members of the Filipino community in the Czech Republic, particularly those 
who are intending to travel to the Philippines, are advised to refer to the Inter-Agency 
Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF) Resolution 
No. 92 of 05 January 2021, item E: 

Cognizant of the current limited knowledge as to the effect of available 
vaccines on the transmissibility of COVID-19, any individual arriving in 
the Philippines who may have received vaccination for COVID-19 in 
other countries/jurisdictions shall still be required to observe the 
mandatory testing and quarantine protocols.  

In view of the new variants of the SARS-CoV-2 and the attendant risks to their 
health and safety, members of the Filipino community may wish to seriously consider 
rescheduling their trips to the Philippines at the moment. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

OMBRA T. JAINAL 
     Ambassador  

      12 January 2021 




